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March 11, 2022 
 
As the conflict and humanitarian crisis in Ukraine continues, TGI Fridays stands with the people 
of Ukraine. As a brand that’s rooted in bringing people of all backgrounds together, we remain 
hopeful that a peaceful solution can be found to this unprovoked aggression against the people 
of Ukraine. 
  
The decision of whether the TGI Fridays restaurants in Russia, which are owned by 
independent franchisees, stay open can only be made by local franchisees. We have made the 
decision to donate any proceeds that we receive as part of our franchisee fees to Mercy Chefs 
which is providing food and water to both refugees fleeing Ukraine and those suffering inside 
the country. 
 
 
 


